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To "sentencingcouncil@agd.nsw.gov.au" 
<sentencingcouncil@agd.nsw.gov.au

> 
cc  

Subject Changes to the Bail Act 

The new changes to the bail act where serious offenders must 'show cause' 
before bail can be granted are a huge improvement to the victim, and to the 
rest of the general public

The changes need to be extended to offences like:
Attempted Murder
Murder
Manslaughter 
Sexual Assault
Rape
Offences that have involved children
Serious assaults, e.g one punch assaults
Serious Offenders
Repeat Offenders
Drink Drivers
Drug affected drivers
People driving whilst disqualified
People that show little or no remorse for the offence they committed 

These sorts of crime categories need to be included in the new bail laws. 
People that commit these sorts of offences show little or no remorse when they 
commit these sorts of crimes and keep getting light sentences for these types 
of crimes.

People that commit these sorts of crimes need to 'show cause' as to why they 
should be given bail. These changes need to be added to the new bail 
conditions

Sincerely

Daniel Mendes

Sent from my iPad




